
 

 

 

 

18th March 2020 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Key Stage 2 swimming will go ahead tomorrow.  

The coach is large enough to allow the children to spread out and not be too close to each other for 

the journey. We will take hand sanitiser for the children to use on arrival at the leisure centre and 

before they get on the coach to return home. We will ask them to wash their hands when they 

return to school. 

If you would prefer that your child does not go swimming, please let us know and we will arrange for 

them to remain at school. If a large proportion of parents express this preference we will review the 

situation. 

Yours sincerely,  

 

 

Jacqui Dommett 

Head teacher 
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